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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

RFP 1819-01 Architectural/Engineering Services for the 

New Student Services Building / Bill Brod Community Center “Refresh” 

 

SECTION 1. GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

1.1  Legal Advertisement 

Clackamas Community College 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

RFP 1819-01 Architectural/Engineering Services for the 

New Student Services Building / Bill Brod Community Center “Refresh” 

 

Proposals due Thursday, August 2, 2018 at 2:00 PM 

 

CLACKAMAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE invites proposals from Licensed Architects and 

Engineers (hereinafter, Responder, Proposer, company, firm, provider, or contractor) to provide 

Architectural/Engineering Services for the New Student Services Building / Bill Brod 

Community Center “Refresh” located at the College’s Oregon City Campus. The College is 

seeking proposals for integrated design teams headed by an Architecture firm. The Architecture 

firm is free to subcontract as necessary to ensure a complete design team, including but not 

limited to structural, MEP, civil, landscape, acoustical, interiors design, and FF & E support. 
 

Proposal documents and specifications will be available on 

http://www.clackamas.edu/Request_for_Proposals.aspx or at the office of the Purchasing Agent, 

Barlow Hall – Business Office, Clackamas Community  College, 19600 Molalla Avenue, Oregon 

City, Oregon 97045, or by calling (503) 594-3086. 
 

There will be a Voluntary Pre-Proposal meeting Wednesday, July 18, 2018 at 9:00 a.m.  Meet 

at Bill Brod Community Center Hall, 19600 Molalla Avenue, Oregon City, OR 97045. 
 

Sealed proposals will be accepted at the PURCHASING DEPARTMENT located in the 

Business Office, Barlow Hall, Room 208, 19600 Molalla Avenue, Oregon City, OR 97045 

until Thursday, August 2, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. 
 

Proposals will be reviewed in closed session. 
 

The College reserves the right to reject any proposal not in compliance with all prescribed public 

procurement requirements, and to reject for good cause any or all proposals upon finding that it 

is in the public interest to do so. 
 

No proposal will be received or considered unless fully complete in the manner provided in the 

proposal documents and advertisement for proposals.  
 

Elizabeth Cole  

Purchasing Department 

 


